
 
 
 

May 1, 2017 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Room 5-A225 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:   WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU 
 
With this letter, Micronesian Telecommunications Corporation transmits a complete copy of its 
Base Document Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Access Service, which includes all tariff changes that 
became effective April 1, 2017. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this transmittal should be addressed to Larry Knecht 
at 670-682-2600, P.O. Box 500306, Saipan, MP 96950. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Underwood 
Elizabeth Underwood 
GVNW Consulting, Inc. 
  
  
 
Electronic Attachments: 
 Tariff Pages 
  
 
cc: Chief, Pricing Policy Division (labeled Public Reference Copy) 
 Timothy J. Cooney, Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP 
 Larry Knecht, Micronesian Telecommunications Corporation 
 
 
 


